
I am writing in support of HB 2488. It is vitally important that Oregon's land use be directed towards addressing climate change 
immediately. It's also high time to address and correct historic injustices in Oregon's land use. I urge the committee to advance this 
legislation that is crucial to a sustainable and livable environment for the future generations of all Oregonians.  


